California Energy Commission

DOCKETED
11-AFC-3

o ) TN # 66230
From: Jeff Pruss [mailto:jpruss@summitrestaurants.net]
Sent: Saturday, July 14, 2012 5:44 PM JUL 16 2012

To: planningcommission@sandiego.gov; Solorio, Eric@Energy; JerrySanders@sandiego.gov;
anthonyyoung@sandiego.gov; CarlDeMaio@sandiego.gov; kevinfaulconer@sandiego.gov;
martiemerald@sandiego.gov; SherriLightner@sandiego.gov; toddgloria@sandiego.gov;
davidalvarez@sandiego.gov; loriezapf@sandiego.gov

Cc: JDale@ci.santee.ca.us; JMinto@ci.santee.ca.us; JRyan@ci.santee.ca.us; RVoepel@ci.santee.ca.us;
RMcNelis@ci.santee.ca.us; dianne.jacob@sdcounty.ca.gov; assemblymember.jones@assembly.ca.gov;
gail.ramer@asm.ca.gov; assemblymember.fletcher@assembly.ca.gov;
assemblymember.block@assembly.ca.gov; senator.Kehoe@sen.ca.gov; CA52DHima@mail.house.gov
Subject: Project #270282, Plan Area: East Elliott ? Quail Brush Power Plant CPA Initiation (CEC
record - Docket #11 - AFC - 03)

The City of San Diego Planning Commission has their own interests in mind when considering the
approval of a power plant on their eastern border, immediately next to neighborhoods and schools in
the City of Santee. On the vast majority of days, pollution from the Quail Bush Power Plant will move
towards the City of Santee and away from San Diego.

The City of San Diego is being the bad neighbor by piling up their trash against their next door neighbor’s
fence. Butin this analogy, people's health is not effected, whereas the proposed power plant will have
detrimental effects on people and the environment. If they truly need this power plant to be built, why
are they not considering open space sites on the central or west side of the City of San Diego?

Please do not allow a power plant to be built in the midst of a growing urban area. There are many
other options and the price to people's health is a price to great to pay.

Thank you,

Jeffrey Pruss
Santee Resident



